
   

 

PORT OF AYR  
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 01 /2021 

 
 

SURVEY OPERATIONS: AYR HARBOUR 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday 02nd February 2021, the survey vessel Christine H will 
be conducting a Hydrographic Survey at the Port of Ayr. 
 
These works are scheduled to last for approximately six hours and will be carried out over the period 
1030 to 1630. 
 
Christine H will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 14. She will display at all times, the lights 
or shapes prescribed by the International Regulations For Preventing Collisions at Sea. 
 
It is requested that all vessels/craft should avoid hampering surveying operations when navigating 
within the harbour and approaches. 
 
 
 
 

                                                                
 
 

www.abports.co.uk  
   

Captain Paul Matthews 
 

Harbour Master Ayr & Troon 
 

  01st February 2021 
 

 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht  Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 
ensure that the contents of this Notice are known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessel 
or craft. 
 
 


